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Subject: Ottawa Hydro Rate Increase Proposal
 
I would like to register my opposition to the proposed increase by Ottawa Hydro for
electricity distribution charges.  In the latest financial report (2013) Ottawa Hydro had a net
income of $32.1 million, of which $19.3 million was paid to the City as a dividend.  I view
the proposed rate increase as nothing more than a hidden property tax increase.
 
Robert Thomas




